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CIRCULAR 

  

No. 04/CIR/ABAD/13-0594 

03 May, 2013 

  

ALL MEMBERS OF ABAD 

  

SUBJECT:   DRAFT LETTER FOR SINDH REVENUE BOARD  

Dear Sir(s); 

Draft of a letter is placed below which members receiving notices regarding e-
Enrollment/ e-Registration from Sindh Revenue Board under Sindh Sales Tax on 
Services Act, may send to them.  Kindly feel free to amend the letter as per your 
individual requirement. 

  

  

S. Javed Jafri 

Secretary General – ABAD 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

DRAFT LETTER  

 

  

Dear Sir,  

  

We refer to your notice for e-Enrollment / e-Registration under Sindh Sales Tax 
on Services Act 2011 (SST Act-2011) addressed to us for necessary compliance 
at our end.  

We categorically emphasize that we are not promoters, sponsors or developers. 
Hence does not fall in the category of Service Providers, In view of this fact, we 
request you to kindly withdraw the notice sent to us.  

  

We are not service providers as we are not engaged in providing construction 
services to others on contract basis or otherwise, and are not engaged in 
providing any other services. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Your Name 

Your Company 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent by e-mail: 03-05-2013  


